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Tuesday 24th January 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
As you may be aware some of our teachers, as members of the National Education 
Union, will joining national industrial action planned for four days during February 
and March. 
 
The first strike day is Wednesday 1st February. It is our aim to keep our schools 
open where classes can be taught by our qualified teachers and Higher Level 
Teaching Assistants.  
 
We will carefully review the impact on our capacity to be able to avoid any closure. 
If this is deemed necessary, we will make every effort to inform parents and 
families within 48 hours of the proposed strike day. 
 
In order to support any pupils that may be at home, we will sign post links to remote 
learning that can be accessed during any school closure. We will also attempt 
make arrangements for pupils eligible to have a free school meal to have a school 
lunch (either on site or as a packed meal). 
 
Any decision to close or partially close our school will be agreed by myself in 
discussion with the CEO but, as it stands, we fully expect that Mundella Primary 
School will be open to all pupils on Wednesday 1st February. 
 
We are meeting regularly to review any Union or Government guidance and will 
keep you all informed of plans and updates. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mr F E Westmorland 
Headteacher 


